
From: Beatrice Edgar [mailto:beatrice.edgar@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2017 7:32 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass SEC Docket#2015-06 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
I am a NH tax payer.  I  strongly feel that Northern Pass should be buried in existing transportation 
corridors (that will include abandoned rail lines) including I-93. 
Sincerely, 
Beatrice H. Edgar 
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